PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
CITY OF STAMFORD
BOARD OF REPRESENTATIVES
CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is heraby given that %hfa-Pul:!llt: Safety & Health Committee of the
Board of Representatives of the City of Stamford HAS CANCELLED the
public hearing scheduled for Thursday, May 30, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. to
consider the proposed prdinance extending the pilo! program concerhing
the sale and consumption of alcoholic beverages on municipal property.

Attest: Jeffrey Stella, Chair, Public Safety & Health Committee

Megan Cottrall, Clerk, 31st Board of Representatives
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